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I am hesitant to endorse any map as these are not yet set in stone; however, the version submitted by
Anchorage Action and the A & B versions of Denny Wells map are the only choices for the
Anchorage Hillside. The Anchorage Hillside is a compact, cohesive and well-established area
represented by the Hillside District Plan for well over a decade. It has little in in common with Eagle
River, and attempts to fly over the mountains and combine the two areas are obscene. Unlike the
Anchorage Hillside, Eagle River has their own Parks & Rec department and their own road service
area. Please ensure that the Anchorage Hillside is kept in one area, united as we have always been.
Thank you.


